
From: Witt, Elizabeth
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 2:49 PM
To: cclarke@asha.org
Subject: Comment on Proposed Survey on the Use of Funds under Title II, Part A: Improving
Teacher Quality State Grants

Dear Ms. Clarke—
 
I am writing to let you know that the Department of Education received the May 22, 2013, letter  from Patricia 
Prelock providing comments from ASHA on a proposed survey on the use of funds under Title II, Part A: Improving 
Teacher Quality State Grants program.  
 
Thank you for providing comments on this proposed survey while it was out for public comment.  We appreciate 
ASHA’s input.
 
 
Elizabeth Ann Witt 

Team Leader, Title II, Part A Program 
U.S. Department of Education 
Office of Elementary and Secondary Education, AITQ 
400 Maryland Ave. SW 
Room 3E306 
Washington, DC 20202 
elizabeth.witt@ed.gov 
 
 


